Matthew Rosel

From: Wendy Stevenson

Sent: Thursday, 26 November 2015 2:21 PM

To: Brendon Roberts

Cc: Peter Morrall

Subject: Proposed Student Accommodation, Darling Drive Plot, SICEEP, SSD 7133 and SSD
6010 Mod 1

Dear Mr Roberts

| refer to your letter dated 10 November 2015 regarding proposed student accommodation at the Darling Drive Plot
of the SICEEP (SSD 7133 and SSD 6010 Mod 1). The EPA will not be making comments on these proposals.

Regards

Wendy

Wendy Stevenson

Senior Operations Officer — Metropolitan Infrastructure

Metro Branch, NSW Environment Protection Authority

+61 2 9995 6866

email.address@epa.nsw.gov.au Www.epa.nsw.gov.au @EPA_NSW

Report pollution and environmental incidents 131 555 (NSW only) or +61 2 9995 5555




